
Wenonah Historical Society 

General Membership Meeting 

A brief general membership meeting of the Wenonah Historical Society (WHS) took place at 7:30 PM on 

May 14, 2021 via Jitsi Meet.  President Charlie Horan called the meeting to order.  Due to technical 

difficulties the virtual program which had been planned could not be presented.  Charlie called for 

reports and updates. 

Story Walk – Larry Smith is preparing materials for the next Story Walk located at the Wenonah Public 

Library and throughout the Borough park.  The Wenonah Military Academy is the subject of the walk. 

Historic Plaques – Larry reported that four plaques have been delivered since our last meeting.  That 

makes a total of seven for the year.  Charlie thanked Tom and Kathy Lyons – owners of TomKat 

Promotions - for making and donating the plaques. 

WHS flyer – Larry is working on a flyer that explains who we are and what we do.  It will also contain 

information on how to join WHS.  The flyer will be included in Welcome Bags which the Woman’s Club 

of Wenonah is distributing to new members of our community. 

Clay Hill – Rich Dilks announced there will be a hike to Clay Hill for the dedication of the new Clay Hill 

sign.  All who wish to join the hike are invited to meet on South West Avenue at 11:00 AM on Sunday, 

July 4th.  Rich pointed out that the traditional Wenonah parade and festivities will take place on 

Saturday, July 3rd. 

Charlie announced that the next WHS meeting will be the Meet and Greet on Friday, September 10th at 

the home of Sue and Larry Smith.  A WHS newsletter will be sent out over the summer with information 

about upcoming meetings and events. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM. 

Submitted by Jennie McQuaide, Secretary 


